May 25, 2022

TO: Chelan County Boundary Review Board
< AT~
FROM: David Granatstein I’S"Wf/"{] /QWM/'IL L

RE: NOI 2022-002 from City of Wenatchee

Per your request at the BRB meeting tonight (May 25), | am submitting this letter to request that the
date of my previous letter to the Board (April 19) opposing the proposed Western-Mckittrick annexation
and requesting a public hearing be amended to May 11, 2022, to align with the date that NOI 2022-002
was delivered to the BRB. | submitted my original request prior to the NOI as the process was not clear
and | did not want to miss a potential deadline. | ask that my request align with the NOI and that the 120
day period for the BRB to act on this matter start on May 11, 2022.




